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Seeing that this year the Government appointed a number of orchard
survey men to report on the conditions found in the orchards throurii-
out the Province, we would strongly recommend that for their work
next season these surveyors be trained to recognize the blight in its
various forms of attack, twig and canker on the apple, pear and quince
trees, and be able to give the necessary advice to those immediately con-
cerned as to the proper methods to be adopted in its control and eradi-
cation.

In conclusion, we wish to thank, for kind assistance given from
time to time during this investigation, Prof. S. F. Edwards of this de-
partment, Dr. Bethune. Messrs. Jarvis and Caesar of the Biological
department, and Mr. Cooper, the orchard foreman at the College We
wish to thank also all the farmers whose orchards we visited, who were
only too willing to answer all questions and to show us around their
orchards, even during the busy season when they could ill afford the
time necessarv.


